Heritage Club - Club Héritage

January 17, 2013

National Canada Post Heritage Club Volunteers

As we are wrapping up the 2012 Santa letter writing program, | want to take this opportunity to extend
a sincere thanks to all of you. This year, we received and replied to 1.3 million Santa letters across the
country, accomplishing this amazing task which includes opening each letter, reading it, preparing the

reply and addressing the envelope for all 1.3 million.

While it is great opportunity to give back to the children in your community and around the world, |
respect that it is also through your personal efforts and dedicated time commitment during the busy
holiday season when you also have huge family responsibilities that it happens.

The Heritage Club has been participating in this program since its inception in 1989 and continues to do
<o across the country. We continue to improve the process each year and look forward to an even

better year in 2013.

The national executive of the Heritage Club have voted to donate some money to purchase gift cards as
at small token of their appreciation for our volunteers. The names of all of our volunteers will be

included in the draw for the gift cards.

On behalf of SANTA, himself, Canada Post and the Heritage Club, | offer many thanks for a job well done.

Sincerely,
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Fred Danells

National Heritage Club Santa letter writing coordinator
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